
HB 2021-5 sets common sense standards for reducing emissions from Oregon's energy grid; provides for jobs in the energy sector 
and opportunities for community-based renewable energy projects. Converting to clean electricity is going to happen; the climate is 
changing and we are responsible. We can be leaders in this initiative and provide an example for other states to follow, or we can 
continue to bury our heads in the sand, ignoring reality. This is Oregon - let's start behaving like the progressive state we claim to 
be. We can't afford to let our tiny portion of earth go up in flames!


